

Dallas Post/Dan Walsh

fabulous sales.

Honored by ACS

Two Dallas women were honored by the Wyoming Valley Unit of the American Cancer Society for their outstanding service during the past year. Mrs. Marilyn Maslow, above left, Public Relations Chairwoman, and Mrs. Dorothy Henry, above right, Chairwoman of the Standing Crusade Committee, were presented with plagues at the Unit's Annual Meeting. The presentations were made by Attorney Joseph Albert, outgoing president. Incoming president of the Wyoming Valley Unit of the ACS is Joseph Petz of Shavertown.

Heffts Note Anniversary

Mr. and Mrs. Sherman G. Hefft, Box 250, Carverton Road, Wyoming, observed their 45th wedding anniver-

They were married July 16, 1938 in the Carverton United Methodist Church by the late Rev. Mr. Charles Gilbert. Mrs. Hefft, the former Marie Vrhel, is the daughter of the late Mr. and Mrs. Ludwig Vrhel of Carverton; Mr. Hefft is the son of the late Mr. and Mrs. J.

Fullmer Hefft also of Carverton.

The couple are the parents of four children, Mrs. John (Elfriede) Turner, Shavertown; Mrs. Joseph (Gretchen) Miller, Bowie, Maryland; Lenchen J. Hefft of Gettysburg; and Milton S. Hefft of State College.

The couple are grandparents to Karl Joseph and Erik William Miller and Erika Marie Turner.

Red Cross Seeks Volunteers

Jean Herron, Chairman of Volunteers of the Wyoming Valley Chapter, American Red Cross is making an urgent appeal for volunteers to work at the Northeastern Pennsylvania Regional Blood Center in Hanover Twp.

Interested volunteers would have the choice of working in the following areas: hostess, registrar, plastics assembly, escort, canteen, coordinator. RN's and LPN's are also urgently

Rejoins Valley

Urologic Association

DR. CHARLES N. BURNS JR.

Charles N. Burns Jr., M.D. has rejoined Valley Urologic Association, Ltd. for the prac-

tice of Pediatric and Adult Reconstructive Urology and General Adult and Pediatric

Urology. Dr. Burns is the son of

needed to take medical histories, take temperature and pulse readings and to

Center on Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays.

Volunteer drivers are also urgently needed to work weekdays from 9-3. Driver use Red Cross vehicles to transport volunteers, blood and do other

do hemoglobin tests on collections. Collections are held at the Blood

Colwell Class Meets

The Colwell Class of the gave devotions and con-

Slocum, Dallas. A covered odist Church. dish dinner was served and was followed by an auction sale.

Mrs. Louise Colwell Mary Reese is secretary.

Brownie Troop 641 of Pretzels, American Candy Morris.

Dallas United Methodist ducted the business meet-Church met recently at the ing. The class donated \$300 home of Mrs. Floyd to the Dallas United Meth-

Mrs. Alice Brown is class treasurer and Mrs.

Brownies Visit Lancaster

Dallas recently enjoyed a field trip to Lancaster. Sights visited were Sturgis Plain and Fancy Farm.

Museum, Amish Farms, Strasburg Railroad, Philips Cheese Factory and

MAHER PERSONAL CARE **GUEST HOME POLE 240** HARVEYS LAKE, PA. 639-5919

REASONABLE RATES, GOOD FOOD HOME ATMOSPHERE 24 HOUR CARE BY NURSES AIDES LICENSED BY THE STATE

With Joan Kingsbury

Just Around The Corner

JOHN THOMAS KALAFSKY, son of Catherine Kalafsky, 76 Highland Blvd., Dallas and the late Alfred Paul Kalafsky recently received a degree of doctor of medicine at graduation ceremonies at Temple Univer-

A graduate of Bishop O'Reilly High School and the University of Scranton, Dr. Kalafsky will continue his training with a residency in surgery and otalaryngology at the Eastern Virginia Graduate School of Medicine,

FOR SHOPPERS, the weeks following the Fourth of July means one thing: 'SALE'. Now is the time to buy those swimsuits and summer clothes at half price. Locally, both Humphrey's and Mr. B's are featuring

JANE HUDAK, daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Al Hudak, Overbrook Rd., Dallas, was this year's recipient of the New Community Singers Musical Cash Award. Jane was chosen for her outstanding contributions in the field of music while she was a student at Dallas. Jane, a recent Dallas graduate, will be attending Wilkes College this fall to major in accounting.

CONGRATULATIONS and best wishes to the following couples who have announced their engagements: Annette Marie Swartz and Peter G. George; Jeffrey Cragle and Tracey Sayre; Lawrence J. Lavelle and Betty E. Mintzer-Strezelczyk.

A graduate of Penn State University, Miss Swartz is employed by First Philadelphia Realty Corporation. Mr. George, also a Penn State alumnus, is employed in the Research and Testing Division of Philadelphia Electric Company. The couple will be married September 10.

is employed by Pierce Bakery, Kingston. Her fiance is a graduate of Northwest High School and Penn State. He is employed at Bechtel Power Corporation, Berwick.

They will be joined in marriage on August 27.

Miss Strezelczyk is a graduate of West Side Vo-Tech and is employed by Sterling Telecomm Supply, Kingston, as a computer operator. Mr. Lavelle is a Dallas High School grduate. He attended Penn State and LCCC. He is employed by Katyl's TV and Appliance, Shavertown. Their wedding will take place August 20 in Valley View Union Chapel.

MR. AND MRS. ROGER CHENEY announce the birth of a daughter, Amanda Regina, on June 20 in Good Shepherd Hospital, Barrington, Ill. The Cheneys have a

Grandparents are Mrs. Mildred Cheney, Dallas and the late Philip Cheney, and Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Renzi, Avoca. Mrs. Cheney is the former Linda Renzi.

CONGRATULATIONS to Mr. and Mrs. Frank Moore-love" has been scheduled. "Something head, RD 3, Wyoming, who celebrated their 40th wedding anniversary July 13. The couple was married July 13, 1943 in Louisiana where Mr. Moorehead was stationed with the U.S. Army. Mrs. Moorehead is the former Alma Tamanini of Elysburg.

The Mooreheads are parents of three children, Kathleen Morris of Lehman; Jim, employed by Fruehauf Truck Sales, Dunmore; and Rosemary, a recent College Misericordia graduate now teaching special education in Wilkes-Barre.

The Mooreheads celebrated at a dinner given by their children and grandchildren, Stephanie and Adam

HAPPY AS CAN BE with their new arrivals born this week are Julie and David Rognerud, Wendy and Jeffrey Bolton, Judy and Lewis Isaac, Sally and Kevin Isabel who are parents of little boys and Bonnie and Elwood Thompson, Christina and Richard Urban, Sharon and Martin Iorio who have little girls. Congratulations to

THE BACK MOUNTAIN BRANCH of Mercy Hospital Auxiliary held its annual covered dish "Cook-out" dinner Tuesday evening, July 12, at Mercy Center, Dallas, with the residents as their guests.

This facility is the residence of 65 retired nuns, some of whom are in the infirmary.

The members of the Back Mountain Branch meet each Wednesday preparing for the Christmas Boutique held in November of each year for benefit of the Religious at the Center. The Branch works closely with Mercy Hospital in all their endeavors. Mrs. Ann Crake of Harveys Lake is President of the Back Mountain

> Solo Club **Lists Events**

following activities:

Saturday, July 23 good standing; a \$7 charge to home furnishings.

Gene Schroy and Eleanor be in the east! Price are general chair-

Saturday, July 30 - of your trip. The towns you Dancing at 9 p.m. at the pass through can easily be Dupont VFW.



entitled 'Something More Than Love...Surviving Troubled Teenage Behav-A graduate of Lake-Lehman High School, Miss Sayre ior" on Thursday, Sept. 22 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. at Genetti's Best Western Inn in Wilkes-Barre. The seminar is being sponsored by the Luzerne-Wyoming County Mental Health Center.

Seminar Will Help Parents And Teens

More than ever, the American family is becoming an endangered species. The pressures that adolescence places on a young person and his family are growing each day. Teenagers are experiencing trouble at home, in school, with drugs and alcohol, with the legal and law enforcement systems, and with themselves.

In order to help parents effectively deal with or avoid troubled teenage behavior, a seminar featuring Phyllis and David York, founder of "Tough-More Than Love...Surviving Troubled Teenage Behavior" will be held Thursday, Sept. 22 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. at Genetti's Best Western Motor Inn in Wilkes-Barre.

The seminar is sponsored by the Luzerne-Wyoming County Mental Health Center and has been endorsed by the Wyoming Valley Toughlove Chapter. A panel of legal and mental health professionals, led by the Honorable Chester Muroski, (Court of Common Pleas, Luzerne County) will lead off the morning session. Judge Muroski will discuss Legal Aspects of Adolescent Behavior, followed by discussions of Drug and Alcohol Abuse; Family Therapy Interventions; and Behavior Management Techniques. This panel discussion is designed to give parents alternatives and options that can be used to avoid, minimize or confront problem teenage behavior.

Phyllis and David York, founders of Toughlove, will present their strategies for dealing with problem behaviors in the family during the afternoon session.

The Yorks are family counselors who have extensive experience with drug and alcohol counseling, family systems management and parental support networks. They are consultants to Toughlove chapters throughout the nation, and have appeared on many national and local television program such as the "Phil Donahue Show."

The Yorks emphasize the development of parental strengths and shifting the focus of responsibility for proper behavior to the teenager. They help local Toughlove chapters organize and maintain a network of support and encouragement to those parents who have problems with their children. The panel and the Yorks will also offer realistic strategies that can help prevent or reduce adolescent problems from arising.

Further information on "Something More Than Love..Surviving Troubled Teenage Behavior," featuring Toughlove founders Phyllis and David York, is available by contacting Phil Brislin, ACSW, of the Luzerne-Wyoming County Mental Health Center at 823-2155.

Guide Makes Shopping At Factory Outlets Easy

U.S.A...and the "Factory under Stores by Area. Outlet Shopping Guide" by Jean Bird is your best money saving traveling companion: Summertime

easy living time...geared to fun in the sun and general vacationing plans, whether it's a long country weekend in Connecticut or a two-week ocean stay in South Jersey. Wherever you're head-

ing, don't leave town with-The Solo Club lists the out a copy of Jean Bird's fabulous shopping guides. The guide covers over 1500 Annual Summer Picnic at outlets from Maine to the 2 p.m. at Elly's Cottage. Carolina's with valuable There will be a catered shopping tips and locations dinner at 4 p.m. There is for saving money on no charge for members in everything from fashions

for members in the club If your travel plan is less than six months and a summer weekending...sit \$12 charge for non-mem- down and see how many bers. Reservations must "one tank shopping trips" be made with Betty you can manage with the Crvine. "Factory Outlet Shopping Ellen Agnew and Elea- Guides." The guides really nor are in charge of games make it fast and easy for and prizes, Harold Shaw is you to find good shopping in charge of the bar while values wherever you may

If you're traveling by car, make shopping a part looked up in the "Factory

It's vacationtime Outlet Shopping Guide" \$3.95 each plus 60 cents handling and postage. Mail "Factory Outlet Shop- check to "Factory Outlet ping Guides" are available Shopping Guide," P.O. at a cost of \$3.95 each at most bookstores or by Box 239R, Oradell, New

mail order at a cost of Jersey 07649. FOR GLOWING GREENERY DALLAS TREE &

SHRUB CONSULTANTS DALLAS, PA. 333-4657 TOTALLY PROFESSIONAL CARE

FOR ALL YOUR TREES & SHRUBS **OVER 35 YEARS IN TREE PRESERVATION** SERVICES RANGE FROM SYSTEMIC TREATMENTS AND ARTISTIC PRUNING

> **Getting settled** made simple.

Change-of-residence dilemmas fade after a WELCOME WAGON call. With Welcome Wagon, it's my job to help you make the most of your new neighborhood. Shopping areas. Community opportunities. Special attractions. Lots of facts to save you time and money.

Plus a basket of gifts for your family.
I'll be listening for your call.

675-2070

Dr. and Mrs. Charles N. Burns, Sr. of Kingston. Dr. Burns is a graduate of Central Catholic High School, Kingston, the University of Scranton and Jefferson Medical College of Thomas Jefferson University. He com pleted two years of General Surgery Residency and three years of Urology Residency at Geisinger Medical Center in Danville. While at Geisinger, Dr. Burns, presented scientific papers before the Montour County Medical Society, American College of Emergen. cy Physicians and Mid-Atlantic Section of the American Urological Association. Dr. Burns is a diplomate of the American Board of Urology. He received certifica-tion in February of 1983.

Most recently, he has completed an approved American Urological Association Fellowship in Pediatric and Adult Reconstructive Urology at Eastern Virginia Graduate School of Medicine in Norfolk, Virginia, under the direction of Dr. Charles J. Devine, Jr., Dr. Patrick C. Devine and Dr. Paul F. Schellhammer. While at Eastern Virginia Graduate School, Dr. Burns was an in-structor in the Department of Urology and presented scien-tific papers at the American Urological Association. His special interests include Hypospadias Surgery, Urethral Stricture disease and the surgery of Peyronie's

Dr. Burns is married to the former Shelia Murphy of Chalfont, Pa. They have four children and will reside in

